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INDEPENDENT LIVING CENTER

“Promoting choice, independence and quality of life
For persons and families living with disability.”

August 19, 2019

To: Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly
From: Joyanna Geisler
Independent Living Center, Inc. (ILC)

This letter is to offer my support of the Final Recommendations of the k ai
Peninsula Borough Election Stakeholders Group that will be presented to you
tonight. | was a member of this group that met bi-monthly since February of this
year. | am heartened and encouraged by the commitment and results of this
group. Throughout these six months of meetings, there was genuine interest
and support for inclusive, private and accessible voting for persons with
disabilities. The work done by the Group, especially by Johni Blankenship and
Michele Turner, is extensive, well thought-out and commendable.

Please consider and accept these recommendations that will make voting on
the Kenai Peninsula Borough inclusive, accessible and private for all. As with
any barrier removal undertaken to meet accessibility guidelines of the
American’s with Disabilities Act (ADA), not only will individuals with disabilities
and their families benefit, but the general public will as well.

| look forward to hearing the discussion and again encourage your support of
the civil rights for all residents of the Kenai Peninsula Borough to vote and our
right to privacy.

Sincerely,

Joyanna Keisler

Jovanna Geisler

i or
Independent Living Center, Inc.






borough and the C , of Homer based on the additional recommendations in the final report.

I am happy to speak with any of you about my experience on the ESG and my enthusiasm for moving forward
with the ESG’s recommendations.

Thank you for your service to the Kenai Peninsula Borough.

Donna Aderhold

Homer City Council
donnaaderhold@ci.homer.ak.us
907-244-4388



